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How You Can Stay Engaged in the Latest News
We encourage you to join us in communications as 
University College shares valuable information regarding 
your students’ academic tenure at LSU.  “Like” LSU 
University College on Facebook today at https://www.
facebook.com/LSU.UniversityCollege/.

Summer Term News Movements to Senior Colleges 
UCFY students who have successfully completed their 
senior college admission requirements will be moved 
from UCFY to the appropriate senior college during three 
separate moves over the summer months.

The first move involves those students who met the senior 
college requirements and are enrolled in summer school.
The second move occurs for students who did not enroll 
in summer school and have met their requirements at the 
end of the spring semester.
The third move occurs for summer term students who 
at the end of the summer term will have met the senior 
college requirements.
 
In most instances, these moves are in an automated 
process with no action needed by the students.  However, 
there are a few instances in which the student must 
make a formal application to a senior college (Mass 
Communication majors, Art and Design Majors, and 

General Business majors – these students will be notified 
as to the procedures for admission to these colleges).    

Summer Requests for Grade Exclusion Policy 
In order to take advantage of the Grade Exclusion Policy 
for courses students are repeating during the summer term, 
there is a strict deadline to be granted this privilege. That 
deadline is June 7, 2018 by 4:30 p.m. Approvals for grade 
exclusion must be completed with an academic counselor. 
UCFY students should see a counselor in 150 Allen Hall.  If 
enrolled in UCAC, the student should see a counselor in 
150 Himes Hall.  If students have been admitted to a senior 
college, then a counselor in the appropriate senior college 
office must execute the grade exclusion.
 
Questions about these issues can be directed to our 
University College staff at 225-578-6822.  

Fall Scheduling
Fall 2018 class scheduling began in April for freshman 
students via their PAWS accounts.  Students can view their 
date and time for class scheduling by logging into PAWS 
and clicking Registration Services > 
Students can schedule an appointment with a UCFY 
or UCAC counselor by going to http://www.lsu.edu/
universitycollege/ and clicking on the appropriate link in 
the academic counseling section of the page.

UNIVERSITY COLLEGE
University College is dedicated to students achieving excellence at LSU. Academic and personal success is the hallmark 
of a well-rounded student, and University College provides a foundation of support services for students beginning their 
academic careers at LSU. University College has served as the portal of entry for most incoming freshmen enrolling at LSU. 
It also serves many returning students and transfer students who are not yet eligible for admission to a degree-granting 
senior college on campus. The two enrollment divisions of University College are The Center for Freshman Year and The 
Center for Advising and Counseling. 


